Announcement regarding Church website
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      We’re pleased to note that the Interpreter Foundation is now listed on the official website of the Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints (ChurchofJesusChrist.org) among recommended “resources for answering doctrinal, historical, and social questions”:
    

    
      
        https://churchofjesuschrist.org/si/objective/doctrinal-mastery/gospel-sources?lang=eng
      
    

    
      While inclusion on this list (which is principally aimed at seminary teachers) shouldn’t be understood as a blanket endorsement of everything that we (or the other non-Church organizations and sites on the list) say and do, it does clearly represent a welcome vote of confidence from Church headquarters.
    

    
      Interpreter is also briefly discussed on ChurchofJesusChrist.org in a 12.5-minute video message from Chad Webb, administrator of Seminaries and Institutes of Religion in the Church Educational System, titled “Answering Difficult Questions with Supplemental Resources”:
    

    
      
        https://churchofjesuschrist.org/si/seminary/july-admin-message?lang=eng
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